
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMENTS 
We encourage you to provide written comments on the forms 
provided so we may have a record of your suggestions for our 
consideration. Richland County appreciates your attendance and 
strongly encourages you to provide input regarding this project in 
one of the following ways: 

 
Complete the comment form and place it in the comment 
box provided.  Other forms of comment submissions should 
be completed by July 7, 2023. 
 
Email comments to: 
Transportationpenny@richlandcountysc.gov 
 
Mail your comments to:  
Richland County Transportation Penny Department,  
2000 Hampton Street 
Columbia SC, 29204 

 

Please visit our website for more information regarding the proposed 

project:https://www.richlandcountysc.gov/Government/Departmen

ts/Transportation-Penny/Projects 
 

 

ANTICIPATED 

PROJECT 

SCHEDULE 

Right of way: 2023 

Construction: 2025  

 

WELCOME 
The Richland County 

Transportation Program 

welcomes you to the 

Public Information 

Meeting for the proposed 

Pineview Road Widening 

project. This informal 

meeting offers a chance to 

speak with project staff 

and view project 

information.  No formal 

presentation will be 

given.  The purpose of the 

meeting is to provide an 

opportunity for the local 

community, stakeholders, 

and interested persons to 

review and comment on 

the proposed project  

improvements.  Another 

purpose of the meeting is 

to gather local knowledge 

from the public or 

interested organizations 

regarding historic or 

cultural resources. 

PROJECT OVERVIEW 
Richland County proposes to widen select portions of Pineview 

Road between Shop Road and Garners Ferry Road.  The road will be 

widened from one travel lane in each direction to one travel lane in 

each direction, separated by a 15-foot center turn lane. A new traffic 

signal will be installed at the intersection of Pineview Road and 

American Italian Way.  The purpose of the project is to improve 

operational efficiency and provide congestion relief to portions of the 

Pineview Road corridor.  Temporary side road diversions could 

occur but a detour of Pineview Road is not proposed.     
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